
PRESS RELEASE 

 

April 12, 2022 

 

Sub: Open House at IRDAI 

 

It has been decided by Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority 

of India (IRDAI) to hold an Open House for all the regulated entities. 

 

2. The Open House is intended to invite suggestions from all the regulated 

entities for achieving the overall objective of increasing insurance 

penetration in the country and to work towards resolution of impediments 

hindering the process. 

 

3. The Open House would be held at the Head Office of IRDAI at 3 PM on 

15th of every month henceforth. If 15th happens to be a holiday, the Open 

House will be held at 3 PM on the next working day. Chairperson, IRDAI 

and, in his/her absence, the senior most Whole-time Member along with 

senior officials of IRDAI will be present. 

 

4. All the regulated entities are requested to make use of this initiative 

to interact with the Chairperson, Whole-time Members and senior officials 

of IRDAI and offer pragmatic solutions to reduce significant insurance 

penetration gap in our country.  

 

5. The interested regulated entities may register their interest to participate 

on the e mail - sdd@irdai.gov.in  by making a captioned subject “ Open 

House at 15th ”  by 10th of every month. 
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